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What are the values (environmental, social and cultural) you associate or identify
with in and around Exmouth Gulf? 

I value the freedom we have to experience the incredible marine life that we have in
the Gulf. This is not ours to ruin. They were here first. Why take away something
that has been such an important part of the ningaloo reef and entire WA coast line.

What activities do you engage with in and around Exmouth Gulf? 

 i was given a taste of what incredible life is
in the exmouth gulf. Now my days off nearly always involve spending time here.
Wheather its helping with manta ray research or catching dinner, the gulf has always
been a place of joy for me to escape the hussle bussle of town and to just be at one
with nature. I fish, kayak, swim with animals, freedive, snorkel, catch squid on a
regular basis for leisure and i work on the tour boats in the gulf and help educate
tourists about how lucky we are here.

What environmental pressures do you observe in and around Exmouth Gulf? 

Environmental pressures are always going to be an issue in this town but its because
they have been let in. More ships, trawlers, rigs, construction, boats on the water is
always going to have a negative impact on the exmouth gulf. I want to keep this
special nursery protected for years to come. Protected to the whales, mantarays,
dugongs, dolphins and many species of sharks so they feel safe to call the exmouth
gulf home and are able to reproduce and have their young safe in these waters.

What environmental pressures in and around Exmouth Gulf affect you/your sector
or business? 

 we see every year the effects of the pressure put on
the marine life in the gulf. The marine life will not continue to keep coming back
every year if we do not look after it and protect it. To be able to educate people about
what we have here is something i feel so privileged to do but when its gone its gone. 

Are there other activities that are proposed (or likely to be proposed) that you are
aware of, which will impact the Exmouth Gulf? 

Sub sea 7 and the Green jetty if they do get approved will only lead to heartache for
the abundance of marine life that use the gulf for some part of their lives. Why take
the risk of loosing it all. We dont need it. The exmouth gulf does not need it.



 




